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Park City Joins Teddy Bear and Heart    Hunt  

MERRILL, WISC. – Families across the Northwoods are 
getting into the spirit of the teddy bear and heart hunt. A 
scavenger hunt suited for social distancing during the 
COVID-19 pandemic, people are putting stuffed animals 
and hearts – from the tiniest to the massive – inside 
windows for people to find on walks or drives around area 
neighborhoods. 

Residents aren’t the only ones participating in the 
movement. Park City has decorated its branches in 
Merrill, Rhinelander, Minocqua and Tomahawk with 
hearts and bears, too. 

“This helps build a bridge between us and our 
communities in a time where we all are practicing social 
distancing,” said Park City CEO Val Mindak. “Teddy 
bears and hearts are reminders that we are all loved. At a 
time where we may feel anxious or scared, this is a 
reminder that we are all in this together.” 

Park City also said a mystery artist visited each of the branches with several heartfelt messages written 
in chalk, including, “Thank you tellers. We appreciate you!” 

“We are excited and thankful for the love and support our community has shown us,” Mindak added. 

### 

About Park City Credit Union   
Park City Credit Union is a member-owned financial cooperative providing financial services to 
approximately 20,000 members who live, work or own land in Forest, Iron, Langlade, Lincoln,  
Marathon, Oneida, Price, Rusk, Taylor or Vilas counties. To find out more visit us at  
www.parkcitycu.org. Park City Credit Union has offices located in Merrill, Tomahawk, Minocqua and  
Rhinelander, and in Dave’s County Market in Merrill.  
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